

U.S. SMALL BUSINESS ADMINISTRATION WASHINGTON, D.C. 20416

JUN 1 9 1998

Mr. Charles Wesley Fortner President Island Page, Inc. 1095 Dillingham Blvd., Suite F2 Honolulu, Hawaii 96817

Dear Mr. Fortner:

I enjoyed seeing you during Small Business Week and again would like to congratulate you on your achievements. I truly enjoyed spending 3 days with such dynamic small business owners. You have inspired us all here at the Small Business Administration (SBA)!

I hope you enjoyed the Small Business Week's events as much as I did. I welcome your comments on the week. We at the SBA rely on small business owners like yourself to provide us with suggestions on how we can best serve the small business community. I ask for your continued input in this area.

As I travel the country visiting small businesses, I hope we will have a chance to meet again. My very best wishes to you.

Sincerely,

Aida Alvarez

Administrator